
 

Kawau Island multi-species eradication project 

The next community forum meeting will be held online on Tuesday 25 June at 7:30pm. If you would like to 
attend, please register in advance using this link. 

The community forum is an important part of the project structure that ensures the community has a voice in 
the project and is involved in the project design. Ideally it will ensure a diverse range of community voices 
and perspectives including businesses, charitable trusts, conservation groups, and residents / ratepayers. 

The community forum meetings are held monthly online, and any member of the Kawau Island community is 
welcome to be a part of the community forum.

 

 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/bBUfC71RQVS9Zz1Lc8hwRj?domain=us06web.zoom.us

